
RP Weekly Email from 8-22-2019 
See email for attachments. 

August 22, 2019 
  
Dear Families,  
 
Back to School night is Wednesday, August 28 from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m., at Rosendale Primary School. This is a great 
opportunity for families to see the school and meet the teachers. Fees and lunch money can also be paid during your visit 
 
The Laconia's FBLA chapter is currently selling apparel to help us get in the spirit for Homecoming and the 
2019 school year.  The attached link offers new Spartan wear, (Laconia, Brandon, and Rosendale) and 
supports your returning FBLA chapter.  Students will be competing this year with the hope to make it to State, 
and with the ultimate goal of Nationals!  Use the following link to shop 
https://laconiabusinessfall.itemorder.com/sale​!  The sale ends August 28th and your items will be available 
for pick up at your son or daughters school on Septemeber 17th.  
 
Attached are several forms for you to review: 
PowerSchool's Single Sign On Instructions 
Family Education Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) 
RBSD Master Calendar 
School Closing Letter 
RBSD Employment Opportunities 
Fee Schedule 
 
Community Information: 
 
Bethel Youth Group is hosting a fund raiser.  Attached is the fund raiser flyer and youth group start dates for grades 6th 
-8th and 9th -12. 
 
4th Annual Scary Scurry 5K will be held Saturday, October 5.  More information is attached 
 
Enjoy the weekend. 
 
Jean Marchant 
Rosendale Primary Secretary 
 

 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-10918292&link=https%3A%2F%2Flaconiabusinessfall.itemorder.com%2Fsale

